
PARIS CHRISTMAS PARADE 
Starting at 6:00 pm.DEC. 7 

BURFORD CHRISTMAS PARADE 
Starting at 5:00 pm. 

ST. GEORGE CHRISTMAS  
PARADE  
Starting at 6:00 pm. 

GLENHYRST CHRISTMAS LIGHTS  
“SWITCH ON” EVENT 

Official “Switch On” at 7 pm, Nov. 
29

th
. Nightly from 6 pm to 9 pm.  

DEC. 1 - 
JAN. 2 

HOLIDAY EVENTS 
IN BRANTFORD-BRANT 

LET’S KEEP IN TOUCH IN 2025 

Your thoughts and concerns are the 

foundation of my role as your Member of 

Parliament, as they guide me in representing 

our community effectively. 

To ensure that I can continue fulfilling my 

duties as your MP, please stay connected by 

following my Facebook and other social 

media accounts, and consider subscribing to 

my e-newsletter at larrybrockmp.ca. This 

way, we can maintain open lines of 

communication. 

Win one of five handcrafted wood 

Christmas ornaments by Gaétan 

Courchesne. Made of oak, they are 

unique, lightweight and unbreakable. 

To enter the draw, you must: 

1. Live in Brantford-Brant.

2. Choose one of the pictured
ornaments that you like the most.

3. Email the ornament number and
your mailing address to
larry.brock@parl.gc.ca

4. On December 16th, you will receive
an email with a list of winners.

Good Luck! 

CHRISTMAS GIVEAWAY 

Larry.Brock@parl.gc.ca 

www.LarryBrockMP.ca 

CONTACT 
MP OFFICE

519-754-4300

OFFICE LOCATION: 
108 St. George Street, 

Suite 3, Brantford, ON 

N3R 1V6  

/LarryBrockMP 

@LarryBrockMP 

FOLLOW LARRY 
ON  SOCIAL MEDIA

BRANTFORD SANTA CLAUS 
PARADE  

The parade will make its way downtown 
at 6:00 pm.  

NOV. 
30 

@LarryBrockMP 

/LarryBrockMP 

DEC. 
14 

DEC. 
14 
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As we near the holiday season, I 
want to take a moment to extend 
my heartfelt wishes to each and  
every one of you. It has been an 
honor to serve as your Member of 
Parliament throughout the year, 
and I am truly grateful for the trust 
and support you provide me. 
 
The holidays invite us to come 
together with family and friends, 
to reflect on the year that has 
passed, and to look forward to the 
possibilities of the year ahead. 
Regardless of what holiday you 
celebrate, I hope it is filled with 
joy, peace, and love. 
 
I also encourage you to remember 
those in our community who may 
be less fortunate during this 
season. Please consider paying a 
visit to your local food bank and  

help fulfill someone's holiday wish 
this year.  
 
Let's take a moment to appreciate 
the unique beauty of our riding, 
the diverse cultures that make up 
our community, and the shared 
values that unite us. 
 
Thank you for allowing me the 
privilege of serving you. I look 
forward to the opportunities and 
challenges that the new year will 
bring, and I wish you and your 
loved ones a joyous holiday 
season and a Happy New Year. 
 
Warmest regards, 

 

 

Larry Brock, M.P. 

A MESSAGE FROM LARRY

It’s that time of year again, folks! I will be publishing a 2025 community 
calendar, featuring photos from across the constituency. I invite all local 
residents to submit pictures for inclusion in the calendar that capture the 
community through their eyes and showcase all that our riding has to offer. 
Twelve images will be selected that highlight the best of Brantford-Brant. 
 

DETAILS: 

• Please send us your best photo with a brief description. 

• Only digital photo submissions are permitted. 

• The photo must be in landscape orientation and in high resolution. 

• Entrants may submit up to two (2) photos maximum. 

• All pictures must be taken in the City of Brantford, Country of Brant, Six 
Nations of the Grand River, or the Mississaugas of the Credit First Nation. 

 

Please send your photos by Dec. 6th, 2024, via email to Larry.Brock@parl.gc.ca 
under the subject line of “CALENDAR 2025.” 

CALLING ON PHOTOGRAPHERS 
PROFESSIONAL AND AMATEUR 

In Brantford-Brant, several charities depend on 

public donations and assistance. Your support, in 

any form, can greatly impact those in need 

during the holiday season, allowing everyone to 

experience the peace, joy, and hope of 

Christmas. Please consider lending a helping 

hand. 

 

Brantford Food Bank  

1100 Clarence Street South, Suite 120, Brantford  

Phone: 519-751-4357  

Salvation Army Brantford Community Church  

33 Diana Avenue, Brantford  

Phone: 519-752-7814  

The Friendship House of Brant Food Bank  

452 Grey Street, Brantford  

Phone: 519-753-8511  

Brantford Blessing Centre  

7 Burnley Avenue, Brantford  

Phone: 519-750-2073  

Society of Saint Vincent De Paul 

143 Wellington Street, Brantford 

Phone: 519-751-0143 

Fill-a-Vehicle Food Donation  

December 9th-10th and 16th-17th  

Following Locations: Sobeys in Paris, Foodland in 

Burford, Freshmart in St. George and No Frills in 

Paris 
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